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Louie Azzolini

From: John Donihee [donihee@telusplanet.net]

Sent: Saturday, November 16, 2002 3:22 PM

To: Louie Azzolini

Subject: Re: Question regarding GLL and Team attending Technical Sessionsf

Louie, | don't see any real problem with this as long as Gartner Lee are there as facilitators/analysts and they are
neither advocating any outcome nor providing evidence of their own, | really see them as an extension of staff in

their capacity at the workshops. The same guestion could be asked about you or Vern and | would give the same
answer,

There will be no Board members there and the workshops are "without prjudice” so as long as GLL focus on
helping others get to an answer and not on giving it themselves we should be ok.

JD

--—- Original Message -----
From: L.ouie Azzolini

Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2002 1:52 PM

Subject: Question regarding GLL and Team attending Technical Sessions )

John, in your opinion, is it acceptable for GLL and the team to participate in the technical sessions and
the to help prepare the Board's Report of EA.

LA

Luciano Azzolini

Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
Box 938, Yellowknife, NT. X1A 2N7

Phone (867) 766-7053; Fax (867) 766-7074
mveirb.nt.ca
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